#** TNBOUND NOTIFICATION : FAX RECEIVED SUCCESSFULLY **

TIME RECEIVED REMOTE CSID DURATION PAGES STATUS
December 1, 2015 12:49:42 PM GMT+01 42 1 Received
01712 2015 14:09 FAX

410001/0001

The Permanent Mission of the Federal Repubiic of Nigeria to the United Nations
Office and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the
Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) and has the honour to
acknowledge receipt of the latter's Note Reference No. UA NGA 1/2015 dated
08 October 2015, conveying a lefter of allegation from the Special Rapporteur on
Adequate Housing, which is connected to the issue of alleged forced eviction of over
10,000 persons residing in Badia area of Lagos State.

The Permanent Mission of Nigeria wishes to inform that the above-mentioned

letter has been conveyed to the appropriate authorities.

The Permanent Mission of the Federal Republic of Nigeria to the United Nations
Office and other Internationat Organizations in Geneva avails itseif of this opportunity to
renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) the
assurances of its highest consideration. :&3

Geneva, 30 November, 2015
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